THE April 15, 1859

North Carolina Medical Board

Christine M. Khandelwal, DO, MHPE: President | Devdutta G. Sangvai, MD, MBA: President-Elect | Anuradha Rao-Patel, MD: Secretary/Treasurer

June 27, 2024

David Nathaniel Smith, M.D. PCVCAW 1040 Edgewater Corp Parkway Fort Mill, South Carolina 29707

Dear Dr. Smith:

The North Carolina Medical Board ("Board") has concluded its investigation related to the action taken against your West Virginia medical license by the West Virginia Board of Medicine ("West Virginia Board"). It is the Board's decision not to commence formal proceedings against your North Carolina medical license at this time. However, the Board voted to issue you this public letter of concern. The Board does not consider a public letter of concern to be a disciplinary action or a limitation or restriction on your North Carolina medical license.

The Board is concerned that your West Virginia medical license was revoked in December 2023, after the West Virginia Board found you obtained your West Virginia medical license by fraudulent misrepresentation. Specifically, the West Virginia Board found that you failed to disclose disciplinary action taken against your North Carolina medical license.

In March 2021, you began applying for a West Virginia medical license. On July 1, 2021, you fully completed the application. Following completion of the application process, you were granted an unrestricted license to practice medicine and surgery in West Virginia.

On July 19, 2021, you entered into a Consent Order with the Board, the details of which are contained therein.

In August 2021, the West Virginia Board was alerted by the Federation of State Medical Boards that disciplinary action had been taken against your North Carolina medical license pursuant to the aforementioned Consent Order. As the Board's Consent Order was finalized approximately one week after you were issued a medical license in West Virginia, the West Virginia Board found you knew at the time you applied for your West Virginia medical license that you were under investigation by the Board and failed to disclose this information on your application.

The Board urges you to take steps to ensure the conduct giving rise to the Board's concerns does not happen again. Otherwise, the Board may take additional action against your North Carolina license to practice medicine. If that happens, this letter may be reviewed in determining the appropriate action.

David Nathaniel Smith, M.D. June 27, 2024 Page 2

This public letter of concern is a public record within the meaning of Chapter 132 of the North Carolina General Statutes and is subject to public inspection and dissemination as required by that law. It will be reported to the Federation of State Medical Boards, and it may be reported to the National Practitioner Data Bank if required by law.

Sincerely,

Christine M. Khandelwal, D.O., MHPE

tie Wellbal, Do

President

CMK/MJ/bgs

Consent and Waiver

I, David Nathaniel Smith, M.D., would like to resolve this matter without the need for more formal proceedings and consent to the Board's issuance of this public letter of concern in resolution of the above matter. I hereby waive any requirement under any law or rule that this public letter of concern be served on me.

Consented to this the Add day of Tank , 2024.

David Nathaniel Smith, M.D.

State of North Condon Country of Matheway Additional Smith, M.D. personally appeared before me this day and acknowledged the due execution of the foregoing instrument.

Witness my hand and official seal this the Add day of Tank , 2024.

My Commission Expires

(Official Seal)

North Carolina Medical Board

My Commission Expires: